
Employers to Albany: 
Don’t Make Our Jobs Harder
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New York’s employers are working hard to provide 
affordable health care coverage amidst rising prescription 

drug prices for New Yorkers.

But Albany has passed a bill that would strip businesses of 
tools they rely on to contain costs and ensure access to the 

medicines employees need.

WHAT WILL BE THE EFFECT OF THESE BILLS? (S.6531/A.2836A)

Raise prescription drug spending by $2 billion in New York 
in the first year alone

Drive prescription drug spending $28 billion higher over 
the next 10 years 

Make it harder for employers to provide prescription drug 
coverage for over 10 million New Yorkers

Albany: 
Don’t jeopardize access to medicines by limiting the tools NY 

employers rely on to keep prescription drugs affordable.

https://www.nysenate.gov/legislation/bills/2019/s6531
https://assembly.state.ny.us/leg/?default_fld=&bn=A02836&term=2019&Summary=Y&Actions=Y&Text=Y&Committee%26nbspVotes=Y&Floor%26nbspVotes=Y

